Telephone: (615) 292-5900 Facsimile: (615) 297-2260

Bankers Title & Escrow Corporation

## **Dear Friends:**

We have closed a unique and memorable year. The team at Bankers Title & Escrow Corporation would like to thank each of you, our clients, colleagues, and friends, for your business. Your decision to entrust us with your transactions has perhaps never been more appreciated and valued. Please know that we have truly missed your presence at the closing table and we look forward to the day when you will rejoin us there.

Despite the amount of energy this year has required of us all, we should not fail to remember how fortunate we are. Through your support and the perseverance of our team, we have been blessed to have found a way to continue our operations and safely provide service to our clients. But we know that not every busines has been so fortunate and that many Tennesseans have experienced hunger and loss this year.

To give back to the Nashville community we all cherish, Bankers Title has made a contribution of \$10,000.00 to Second Harvest Food Bank of Middle Tennessee in honor of our clients and friends.

We wish each of you a safe, prosperous, and happy new year.

**Rusty Moore** 

**President – Bankers Title & Escrow Corporation**